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1"HE HOSPITAL OF THE ROCKEFELLER INSTITUTE 

FOR MEDICAL RESEARCH 

116TH STREET AND YORK AVENUE, NEW YORK 21. N. y, 

December 10, 1948 

Dr. Shields Warren, Director 
Division of Biology and Medicine 
United States Atomic Energy Commission 
Washington 25, D. c. 

Dear Dr. Warren: 

Ma.n,v thanks to you for putting through 
the autho.rization to open the hospital at Brookhaven. 
'lhe fact that it included permission to take free 
patients for research was an inspiring surprise. 
Farr and I now feel in position to push ahead in 
getting men to man the department. 

DDVS/n 

With best regards, 

Yours sincerely, 

Donald D. Van Slyke 

US DOE Ah.CHIVES 
326 U.S. ATOMIC ENERGY 
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